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·        Engineer Updates: 

o   Mariah meeting with engineer- week of 1/15  

·        Speed Monitors: 

o   Discuss data pull from monitors and status 

o   Discuss Chestnut speed monitor status 

o   Town has requested data to build reports for February Town Hall meeting and 
provide to HC Sheriff's office 

o   Wilson Ave monitor is hard to read on display, can we switch out the boards?  

·        Slow Down Walden Campaign 

o   Yard signs with Walden branding and designate a day to bring awareness to speeding 
(Preview Ellen’s design) 

o   Increased enforcement approved by Mayor Davis, pending MOU from Sheriff’s office 

o   TDOT Grant status  

·        Discussion items for Road Engineer/2024: 

o   Traffic calming suggestions and which roads would we like to pilot, develop plan and 
timeline-Anderson Pike, East Brow Rd, Fairmount, Wilson, Chestnut/Forest Park, Lake 

o   Traffic calming suggestions from Sheriff Austin Garrett to discuss with engineer 

o   Signage  i.e. Yield signs, blind curve sign, speed limit signs-Northern, Olsen, Wilson-pending new 
engineer 


